
HB 914 -- CIRCUIT CLERK PAY

SPONSOR: Diehl

This bill amends the base salary structure for circuit clerks by
increasing the base salaries, depending on classification of
county, starting September 1, 2025. The bill also repeals a
provision related to child support payments ordered by a judge in
Marion County to be paid through the circuit clerk.

This bill is the same as HB 756 (2025).


